The next meeting

Turkey - March 2017

Our next meeting will take place at Fatih Vefik Primary School and Murat Germen Secondary

School in Manisa, Turkey. The dates are from 3rd March to 11th March 2017. T]
meeting.

The topic 1s SOCIAL DIALOGUE.

- Adakale Mahallesi, Yesiltepe Caddesi, 80, Manisa Merkez/Manisa., Turkey
tanselsakaci@gmail.com +902362398291 muratgermen.mebk12.tr

COORDINATOR'S MEETING
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Il coordinators working, sharing and collaborating ..................
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